LANGLEY

RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT PARK
BUSINESS ASS80OCIATION

To: City Council, Planning Commission, and Economic Development Authority of Hampton, VA

RE: Zoning request by Red Moon Partners to rezone 10.5 + acres in Langley Research &
Development Park

The Langley Research & Development Park Business Association is in full support, and very
excited, about this wonderful project. It follows well with all of the hard work put in by many
people over the last three years to make positive changes to the business park.

Sincerely,

Carol Kleemeier Zeno
President



